
August 31
Yearbook Picture Day

K4 through 11th Grade

Cowen's Studio will be taking your child's yearbook

picture on Thursday, August 31.  Please be sure they

are in a collared uniform shirt.  Jackets and

sweatshirts will be removed for the pictures.  




There will be a yellow form with a QR code sent

home with instructions for ordering.




Picture make-ups will be September 28th if your

child is absent.


